
Friday 29th September 2023

Dear Parent / Carer,

Good afternoon and welcome to this week’s Parent Bulletin.

Please see information below about celebrations and events that have taken place on campus this week
as well as important information regarding students and future events.

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:

What an AMAZING Campus Open Evening last night here at
Brookvale Groby Learning Campus!

All buildings across the campus were open to explore.

All Years ● We have an ever increasing number of lost property items at Reception. Please try to
write names on labels or the inside of PE bags to help us reunite students with their
lost property. Students can ask to view items at Reception during break or lunchtime.

Years 7, 8
and 9

KS3 Homework Club - has now resumed and takes place in the library, after school from
15:15 - 16:00 on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays. Transport is not provided home



for this so students will need to be collected or make their own way home.

Homework club is an opportunity for students to have additional support in a calm
environment.

Learning Support Assistants and P16 Mentors will be on hand to help.

We have a limited number of 30 spaces and spaces will need to be booked via Arbor —>
School —> Activities —> Clubs.

In the first instance we will divide the sessions:

Tuesday - Year 7
Wednesday - Years 8 & 9
Thursday - Year 7

Year 7 ●

Year 8 ●

Year 9 ●

Year 10 ●

Year 11 ●

Post 16 ●


